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In 2020, Lucknow Minor Hockey and Ripley Minor Hockey amalgamated to form the Huron-Bruce Minor 
Hockey Association. Since the amalgamation, the Township of Huron-Kinloss has been an avid supporter 
of our organization, providing subsidized ice rental rates, donations from the Early Investment in 
Education and Skills program and the use of facility rooms for meetings. Your continued support has 
allowed our organization to provide a fun and safe environment for youth as they grow and develop 
their hockey skills. 

To help keep our registration fees low, the Huron-Bruce Minor Hockey membership participates in 
several fundraising efforts such as our annual Bottle Drive, volunteering to drive the ice trucks at Music 
in the Fields and Green’s Meat Market fundraiser.  

This year, the Bottle Drive will be held Saturday, June 17. Previous years, we have had drop-off locations 
in Ripley and Lucknow. We would like to request permission to use the Point Clark Community Centre 
parking lot as a drop-off location this year as well as the using the Municipal Office parking lot in Ripley, 
by the Ripley Agricultural Society Shed. The Ripley Agricultural Society has granted permission for us to 
use the cement pad in front of the shed to sort bottles again this year. 

As this is an annual fundraiser for us, taking place each year on the 3rd Saturday in June (Father’s Day 
weekend) we would like to ask permission in perpetuity from council to use the parking lot at the 
Municipal Office in Ripley and the Point Clark Community Centre parking lot, when no other rentals are 
using the facility, pavilion, or sports field. 

On behalf of the Huron-Bruce Minor Hockey executive and membership, we thank you for your 
continued support of our organization. 

 

Sincerely 

Ean Moffat 
Huron-Bruce Minor Hockey - President 
 


